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              22.04.21 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

On Friday 21
st

 May we will be taking part in Outdoor Classroom Day. On this day the 

children will be taking part in lessons and learning activities in the outdoor areas around 

school.  

 

Learning outside the classroom helps children to develop key skills and can enhance their 

engagement in learning. It has been shown to increase physical and mental health. It also 

gives a better understanding of the environment around us.  

 

Children can come to school in their own clothes on this day. Please ensure they have 

suitable clothing for the weather on the day for example sunhat or raincoat and sensible 

footwear. 

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Kind Regards, 

Miss Speed 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


